
 

 

Subject: Summary of Neighborhood Notification 

 

On January 16, 2025, we conducted door to door visits within our local community and visited the 
addresses provided by the City of Kelowna. We provided a copy of our notification letter with our 
intention of opening a new childcare facility in the community. We spoke face to face with the local 
residence who were available at the time of our visits. For those who were not available, we left a 
copy of our letter with contact information (mail).   We engaged in dialogue with local community to 
enlist feedback. The communication was well received within the community which expressed that 
it is looking forward to such facilities in their neighborhood. Residence expressed that there is a 
need for more childcare centers and appreciate our efforts to support the local community. 
Residence were also appreciative of the new job opportunities that will be provided along with 
support for children. They communicated that these types of childcare centers would provide more 
flexibility for families as there are already constraints due to capacity at other institutions. Overall, 
we received very positive feedback.  

No changes to the project resulting form the neighborhood notification at this time.  

Please note the addresses visited are listed on page two of the Neighborhood Consultation Form 
(Council Policy No. 367). 

Regards, 

 

Sonia Badyal 

Sara Skabowski
Attachment


